
 

POSTPONEMENT OF ANNUAL 

MEETING 

 

 DO TO THE COVID 19 VIRUS AND THE 

SOCIAL DISTANCING REQUIREMENTS, THE 

DISTRICT COMMISSIONERS HAVE DECIDED 

TO TENTATIVELY POSTPONE THE ANNUAL 

MEETING UNTIL THE MAY OR JUNE TIME 

FRAME.  

 THIRTY DAY’S NOTICE WILL BE GIVEN 

WHEN IT HAS BEEN DETERMINED TO THAT 

LARGE GATHERINGS CAN BE ALLOWED. 

 

      THE COMMISSIONERS 


